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The weather has been wetter and slightly warmer than usual, but it was still 

necessary to carry out a number of gritting runs on the roads when temperatures 

dropped over night. Crews were on standby over the Christmas period to deal with 

incidents and treat the roads. 

 

With the wet weather the repair and clearance of blocked drains is increasingly 

important. A CCTV survey team carry out investigations and make repairs to 

damaged and blocked drainage systems throughout the year. There is also a 

programme of drainage improvements and flood alleviation schemes to reduce the 

flood risk on the roads and for local communities. 

 

The ground water levels having been rising in December and there has been an 

increasing risk of flooding in chalk areas. This sometimes requires safety 

measures on the roads and even the temporary closure of some in the event of 

long-term flooding. The situation continues to be monitored. 

Pictures of some this recent work carried out by Wiltshire Council are shown below 

and should help give an idea of the broad range of work undertaken by the 

Councilôs highway service. 

 

 

 
  



Winter Gritters were out treating the countyôs roads during December 
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Stoney Gutter ï Drainage Works and Repairs 
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